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UNFPA/WHO Prequalification Scheme for Male Latex Condoms  

Prequalification Status Notification 

       Copenhagen, December 22nd 2016  

Dear Ms Irene Ting 

RE: Prequalification of Pleasure Latex Products.  

Following the UNFPA prequalification inspection of Pleasure Latex Products Sdn Bhd on February 29 
2016 and March 1st 2016, the corrective actions observed and listed in the inspection report have been 
reviewed by technical experts.  The corrective actions have been found to be acceptable and will be 
verified during the next inspection.  

This letter1, therefore, serves as a confirmation that the male latex condom factory located at Lot 5322,    
15th Mile, Jalan Padang Gajah, 4500 Jeram, Selangor D.E., Malaysia has been granted approval to 
maintain WHO/UNFPA Prequalified status as of December 22nd 2016.   This factory and the prequalified 
products will be listed on the UNFPA and WHO websites. The website lists always reflect the most 
recent prequalification information, while this letter only serves as notification of prequalification on 
December 22nd 2016.  As described in the guidelines for the WHO/UNFPA prequalification scheme, 
factories will be re-inspected every third year (i.e. the next inspection will be in 2019). During this period, 
the factory is obligated to notify UNFPA of any major changes in, but not limited to, production 
premises; production and testing equipment; senior management; certifications or licenses; product 
recalls; reports of adverse events; product design; specification of raw materials; packaging and new 
information on shelf life. For further and complete information please go to www.unfpa.org/procurement.  

Please do not hesitate to contact the Prequalification Team at psb.prequalification@unfpa.org should you 
require further information regarding prequalification. 

Yours sincerely 

Eric Dupont 
Chief 
Procurement Services Branch 
United Nations Population Fund  
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1 This letter is only confirming the current pre-qualification status of the factory at the time of issue. It 
shall not been seen as a certificate, diploma or legal document. The letter shall not be used for 
advertisement purposes. Those seeking to verify the factory’s current prequalification status should refer 
to UNFPA’s website (unfpa.org/public/home/procurement). �


